
 

 

2016 Election Bulletin Announcement 
 

On November 8, Vote the Entire Ballot  

(For use weekend of Oct. 28/29) 

 

While there has been much focus on the presidential race during this 2016 General Election cycle, there 

are races and issues at all levels of the ballot that deserve careful consideration. Michiganders have the 

opportunity on Tuesday, November 8 to decide members of the U.S. Congress, the State House of 

Representatives, two Michigan Supreme Court justices, members of the State Board of Education, and 

other local races. To view the candidates and issues in your local area, visit www.Michigan.gov/vote.  
 

http://www.michigan.gov/vote

